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“We deeply appreciate all the expressions of  
sympathy and condolence from the Lake Eddins’ 
residents. My father treasured his friendships here 

and loved his fishing time at this lake. Thank you for 
your support.”

The children and family of  Dr. Clyde L. Odom, Sr.

Clyde LeBarron Odom, Sr, age 84, passed 

on to glory peacefully at his  home in the 
arms of  Christ, on October 4, 2012.

He was  the beloved husband of the late 

Dorothy Louise Moss. Surviving children are 
Melissa Odom Hudson, Rebecca Odom 

Fertitta, Clyde LeBarron Odom,Jr., and 
Mark Lane Odom; grandchildren Angela 

Fertitta Rodriguez, Jonathan Fisher Hudson 

and Vincent Odom Fertitta and great-
grandchild Sophia Sarah-Marie Rodriguez. 

Also surviving is  fiancee Dorothy Kelly Lowe 
of  Birmingham, Alabama.

He was  a husband, a father, a healer, a 

teacher and a fisherman.  A 1954 graduate 
of Texas A&M Veterinary College and 

practiced in Laurel and Anchorage Alaska.
He would let a client pay with 

watermelons  for treating his  cow. He would, 

at 2:00 am, after delivering a calf, eat a big 
breakfast made by the homeowners, look up 

and say, “That’s  enough payment for me!” 
He treated Binky, a polar bear at the 

Anchorage Zoo and got attacked for his 

efforts. 
He was a master storyteller, whether  

wrestling Binky (aka the polar bear), at the 
Anchorage Zoo, fishing, delivering a calf, or 

simply holding the paw of  a beloved pet. 

 He created the story of his  life joyously 
and will be greatly missed by his Lake Eddins  

friends and neighbors.

“Doc” Odom
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The Lake Eddins 
Book Club is reading 

The Light Between 
Oceans by M.J. 

Stedman for the 
month of  October.  

The October 
meeting is the 29th at 

10:00 A.M. at the 
Fire Station.

Watch your speed and Keep a watchful eye out for all of the little Ghouls and 

Goblins roaming the roads in and around Lake Eddins on Wednesday, October 31st.  

If you wish to participate in Trick or Treating the little ones please leave your 

porch light on . Turn it off if you do not wish to have them come to your home.

OUTSIDE THE GATE:
Lauren Rogers Museum of  Art in Laurel will host a concert free and open to the public 
featuring Tre Voci  on Sunday,November 4th at 2PM in the LRMA American Gallery.
The concert will be a program of  classical and Broadway literature presented by a vocal 
trio including soprano Holly Green, baritone Joseph Wilkinson, and tenor Richard 
Green.                                                                                   Submitted by Ellen Winter
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WE NEED YOUR HELP
TO ELIMINATE ANY CONFUSION ALL RESERVATIONS TO USE THE FACILITIES 
AT THE FIRE HALL MUST BE MADE AT THE LEOA OFFICE WITH OFFICE 
MANAGER JUDY KIRKLAND DURING REGULARLY SCHEDULED OFFICE HOURS.
ANYONE WHO MAY HAVE RESERVED THE BUILDING BY WRITING “RESERVED” 
ON THE CALENDAR THAT USED TO HANG IN THE FIRE HALL SHOULD CHECK 
WITH JUDY TO MAKE SURE THE BUILDING WAS NOT ALREADY RESERVED BY 
ANOTHER LEOA MEMBER WHO DID SO THRU THE OFFICE


